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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Careers Fair Year 13 
 
The Bede’s Senior School Universities and Careers Fair is taking place at Bede’s School, Upper 
Dicker, Hailsham, BN27 3QH on Wednesday 24 April. 
 
The Fair brings together over 60 exhibitors including universities, gap year providers, specialist 
institutions and colleges, along with national and local employers.    
 
This is a trip for Year 13 students in Mr Blackburn’s tutor group who do not currently have a post-
18 pathway secured, or who are interested in securing an apprenticeship, employment or going 
on a gap year. Students will learn about a wealth of study and career options open to them, as 
well as the chance to find out about work experience, apprenticeships, volunteering and part-time 
work opportunities.   
 
We will be joining students from local Sixth Forms and timings for the day will be as follows:  
 

Time Activity 
13:20 All students to arrive at the Steyne Road site to meet  

outside of reception in the car park to be registered 
13:30 Leave school in Bede’s mini-buses 
14:00-15:00 Senior School Universities and Careers Fair 
15:00 Students and staff leave to return to Seaford 
15.48 Arrive in Seaford at the Steyne Road site car park 

 
This is a compulsory trip for the Year 13 students previously mentioned as part of the PSHE and 
careers post-18 pathways programme. Students who do not attend will have an unauthorised 
absence mark unless we are informed of illness ahead of the trip.   
 
There is no cost to this trip as Bede’s school are taking us in their minibuses, but we do need 
consent via ParentPay no later than 22 April. 
 
For ParentPay activation codes or any enquiries related to ParentPay, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org providing your child's name and tutor group. Login details will be 
emailed to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Wilkinson 

Miss C Wilkinson 

 


